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Written by Sara Boo
In 2013, National Health Federation (NHF) Sweden began flourishing. The principal NHF Sweden team consisted of Per and Lisa Hellman, Sara Boo, and Marina Ahlm. 

The NHF Sweden team kicked off by inviting NHF President Scott Tips to Sweden in April. He visited three Swedish cities, giving powerful speeches. As a result, our first members joined and we sold some Codex Alimentarius books to help them to understand Codex better. We are very proud have this book translated into the Swedish language. We are also lucky to have a small booklet about Codex Alimentarius. 
We also got our NHF Sweden website fully functioning (www. thenhf.se). One of our articles has already reached over 9,000 readers and one post on NHF Sweden’s rapidly growing Facebook site has reached more than 30,000 people. So, even if we are new, we have succeeded in letting many people know about the NHF’s work in the World for health and health freedom. Marina and I have also been travelling in the southern parts of Sweden giving speeches about vaccines, Codex Alimentarius, and health freedom.

We cooperate with different organizations, for example vaccin.me, which is a website for alternative information about vaccines and adverse reactions from vaccines. Another organization that we are cooperating with is called SARA and we hope to start a project to help alternative therapists to be accepted by the Swedish government and healthcare system.  

We have, together with a medical scientist, Michael Zazzio, tried to reveal research-cheating at the University of Uppsala in Sweden in order to prevent hyperakusis, a health condition characterized by an over-sensitivity to certain frequency and volume ranges of sound, and tinnitus patients from getting CBT (Cognitive Behavioral Therapy) that doesn´t work. There are methods like laser therapy that do work according to other scientists’ published studies but the researchers at the universities are neglecting, ignoring, or deliberately withholding such information. 

In May, we are attending the “March against Monsanto.” We believe whenever there is an opportunity to make the changes you want to see in the World, it is important to participate in those events and be a part of it. This year there may be 2,000 people protesting in Stockholm against Monsanto; but next time it will be 20,000, and then 200,000. So, go out there, in your City, and show the World and the politicians what you think is right! 

We will continue to collaborate with different organizations, authorities, and also with therapists who might share the time-tested opinions and values of the NHF, which is nearing 60 years old. We are becoming better lobbyists day by day successfully engaging members of the government to work for health and health freedom. Be assured, NHF is working tirelessly for you. 
